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To: "planning@amadorgov.org" <planning@amadorgov.org>

Hello,

It would be good to send out a message to a wider group of folks in our neighborhood about the proposed Verizon cell
tower at Hale Road and Shake Ridge.  We did not receive any material on this proposal. 

There is a big concern in our neighborhood about the negative impact of a tower on our western views and property
values.  Until we receive more information on this proposal we will take a negative position on its installation. 

We hope you understand our position.

Robert & Diana Piety
19570 Charleston Road, Volcano


